
Fargo South Student Announcements 
Wednesday, March 5th, 2025 

  
 
 
Announcements:  

• Happy Ramadan to our Muslim students. If you need a place to pray during the day, you are welcome to use the 

makerspace in the back of the library. Just stop by the library desk and ask if it’s available.   

 

• Students who are planning to attend the boys State swimming and diving championship at West Fargo this 
weekend or the South boys basketball East Region tournament games can pick up a free ticket voucher at the 
bookkeeper window or from Mr. Beaton in the main office courtesy of the Bruin Booster Club. There is a limit of 
20 for each day of the boys State swimming and diving championship and each South game in the Boys East 
Region basketball tournament. Go Bruins! 
 

• Hello Art Club, we will be meeting this week on Thursday, March 6th from 3:40-5:00pm. We will be creating fun 

felt wallets to hold ids and cards. Hope to see you all there.  

 

• PaY members – we are meeting at 7:45 am on Thurs, March 6 in D30 (Cramton’s room) to continue preparing for 

the boardroom presentation. Please bring your PLDs. Hope to see you there! 

 

• The Fargo South Trap club will be hosting their Spring kickoff meeting March 13th at 6:00PM in Room C30 at 

Fargo South.  Interested athletes should plan on attending with a parent or guardian. For more 

information, please email fargosouthtrapclub@gmail.com. 

 

• Math club will meet today at 3:40 in room E16. All are welcome! 

 

• Happy Wellness Wednesday. Our wellness theme of this month is rest. Teens require 9 to 10 hours of sleep to 

recharge. If you need help getting your sleep schedule back on track, check out your email from Mrs. 

Smithmeyer.  
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